
 

 

 

9th February 2018  

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As usual, this week has been really busy and we’ve done lots of exciting things linked 

with our bird watching week. We have made bird feeders with pipe cleaners and 

Cheerios and have been hanging them on the bushes outside. We have been 

watching to see if any birds come to take the food. We haven’t noticed many yet, but 

think we might need to stay a little quieter so they’re not frightened.   

We have been doing some bird dancing and also made some bird hats to wear. Some 

of us have been making rocking birds out of various materials and then attaching 

string to them so they can be hung up. They were quite tricky to make but we 

persevered and they look amazing. Some of us have also made birds’ nests with 

cereal and chocolate. They were very tasty. 

It has been freezing this week but we have still enjoyed using the outdoor space and 

have had lots of discussions about how things freeze and melt. Some of us weren’t 

sure so we put some water in the freezer to see what happened. It was very exciting! 

We are really hoping it will get warmer soon though.  

During the week we have been doing lots of mark making activities. We have been 

making labels, writing invitations, lists and stories. Lots of us are also beginning to 

write our names on our own pieces of work.  

Towards the end of the week we have been using some very calm music to help us 

tidy up, as some of us find it a little tricky. The teachers have also started to look for 

us doing really good tidying. They choose one of us from each group to award a 

certificate to each day. We are already getting much better at tidying up.  

We hope you enjoy completing the treasure hunt over the next few weeks. Please 

also remember to share any Wow! moments on tapestry, or complete a paper copy, 

if you get chance.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Freshfield Nursery School team  

What have we been up to 

this week?  


